
NZDA TAUPONZDA TAUPONZDA TAUPO
Annual Prize Shoot

S P O T  P R I Z E
T O O L S H E D  M E A T

C U T T I N G  B A N D S A W

62 MOUNTAIN ROAD, 
JACK DILLON MEMORIAL RANGE

WHERE

REGISTER TODAY
NZDATAUPO.ORG.NZ

4TH NOVEMBER 2023

SUPPORTED BY

SATURDAY

REGISTRATION

FEE

ONLINE OR ON THAT DAY BY 8.30AM ,
SHOOTERS BRIEFING 9.30AM

SENIOR $35.00 PER EVENT. 
JUNIORS (UNDER 18) $15.00.
NOVICE JUNIORS (<10 YRS ) FREE.

A day of friendly competition, comradeship and great food!

Taupo 
Coming soon 

to Taupo

& other 
community prize

sponsors

ORGANISED BY



Prizes: 
To be chosen from a large
selection on the Prize Table. 
Novelty Prizes are making a
return. 
Raffles to be won. 

General Rules: 
Taupo Rules apply. 
No dogs permitted on the Range
(RSOs).

Format: 
Graded 100 Metre – Centrefire
or Rimfire, unlimited sighters
(time limited) prior to Prone
match.
Four positions, 20 shots.
Graded, A – D.

Big Balls Shoot 
Four positions, 20 shots, non-
graded, no sighters. No target
shooting jackets, gloves, elbow
pads, or hats. No spotting
scopes, rests, or bipods. 
No single point slings. Two-
point slings allowed, but must
be attached in all positions.
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Enquiries to 
Margaret Seal & 

Eileen Comber
email  

treasurer@nzdataupo.org.nz

REGISTER NOW AT
NZDATAUPO.ORG.NZ

BBQ AFTER SHOOT 
HOT ROAST VENISON SANDWICHES


